
 
PUBLIC NOTICE HEARING 

 

Application 2024/13 – Retention of the Fence installed at the Coffee Shop, Jamestown on 
Parcel JT020034 
 
The Appeal Hearing against the decision to refuse development application 2024/13 by the 
Governor in Council at its meeting on 23rd July 2024, and to serve an enforcement notice or as 
to the terms thereof issued on 20th February 2025 will be held at the Court House, Jamestown 
on Wednesday, 4th June 2025 at 10am.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Patricia Coyle 

Head of Planning & Building Control 


